

## BISHOP'S WALTHAM COMMUNITY MEETING (ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH)

## Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> April 2024 7.30pm

The Annual Meeting of the Parish of Bishop's Waltham will be held at the Jubilee Hall, Little Shore Lane, Bishop's Waltham on Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> April, doors open at 7pm, with meeting commencing at 7.30pm.

## **AGENDA**

- 1. Welcome and Introductions
- 2. Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Parish held on 29<sup>th</sup> March 2023
- 3. Work of the Parish Council 2023-24 and Future Projects, including Draft Forward Plan
- 4. Responses to Questions Submitted by Residents
- 5. Parish Council's Response to the HCC Future Services Consultation
- 6. Closing Remarks and Thanks

Refreshments and Socialising Time

7. Stalls run by Community Organisations to highlight group work and discuss opportunities to become involved.

Clir Mrs Judy Marsh

Chairman of Bishop's Waltham Parish Council

8th April 2024

\*Questions must be submitted in advance of the meeting by emailing parishclerk@bishopswaltham-pc.gov.uk